
Department of Zoology 
Government College University, Faisalabad. 

 

 

Date: 25-2-2017 

Dear Fellows/Participants 
 
Subject: Provision of CNIC Numbers of Fellows/ Participants  

of 37th Pakistan Congress of Zoology (International). 
 

With reference to security requirements (Threat Alert 

Faisalabad City) CNIC numbers of Participants/ Fellows are 

immediately (before closing hours today) required for holding the 

conference and their stay.  Please make sure all the Participants/ 

Fellows will have their original CNIC, University identity card and 

will provide their copy of CNIC upon arrival. 

I would highly appreciate if you provide their contact numbers 

at your earliest. 

                                                                                    
(Prof. Dr. Farhat Jabeen) 
Chairperson, Department of Zoology 
Government College University, 
Faisalabad. 
E-mail: farjabeen2004@yahoo.co.in 
Cell No. 0301-3958518, 0333-4288186 

 

: 041-9201206;                                    URL: www.gcuf.edu.pk 


